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2. The Signatories viiose territory is adjacent to Cambodia,
nameiy, the. Governments of the. Lao Peopie's Democratic
Repubiic, the. Kingdom of Thailand and the. Sociaiist Republic of
Vietnam, undertake to, :

<a) Prevent the territories of their respective States,
including land territory, territorial se and air space, from
being uned for the. purpose of providing any fora of military
assistance to, any of the. Cambodian Parties. Resupply of such
items as f ood, vater, clotiiing and medical supplies through
their territories viii b. allovsd, but shall, vithout prejudice
to, the. provisions of sub-paragraph <c) belov, b. subi ect to
UiUTAC supervision upon arrivai in Ca2mbodia ;

(b) Provide vritten confirmation to the Commander of the
military component of UNTAC, not later than four weelcs after
thie second phase of the cease-f ire begins, tiiat no forces,
arms, ammunition or military equipment of any of the~ Cambodian
Parties are present on their territories ;

(c) Receive an UNTAC liaison off icer in each of tiir
capitale and designate an off icer of thie rank of colonel or
equivaient, flot -later tiian four weeks after the. beginning of
the second phase of the cease-f ire, in order to assist UNTAC in
investigating, vitii due respect for their sovereiqnty, any
compaints that activities are taking place on their
territories that are contrary to the provisions of the.
comprehensive political settiement.

3. To enabie UNTAC to monitor the cessation of outside
assistance to ail Cambodian Parties, the, Parties agre. that,
upon signature of this Agreement, they viii provide to UJNTAC
any information available to them about the routes and means by
viiich miiitary assistance, inciuding veapons, aumunition and
military equipment, have ban supplied to any of the Parties.
Immediateiy after the, second phase of the cease-f ire begins,
UNTAC viii taice the. foiiowing practical measures :


